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New ISIA Office – Opening time and contact details 
 

Since 01.05.2018 it’s official: The ISIA office moved from 
Switzerland to Germany and it is in the new trainings 
center of the German Ski Instructor Association next to 
the Worldcup run in Garmisch-Partenkirchen.  
 
The new adress is: 
International Ski Instructors Association 
An der Kandahar 11 
82491 Grainau, Germany  

 
From 01.06.2018 the ISIA Office can be reached every Thursday from 09:00 - 12:00 am and from 
13:00 - 17:00 pm by phone under +49 (0)88 21 - 73 21 444 and by mail under info@isiaski.org 
 
 
New employee 

 
I am happy to introduce myself to you for the first time 
today! My name is Alena Bielke, I am 22 years old and 
will be working in the new ISIA office in Grainau. 
In September 2015 I started my apprenticeship as an 
event management assistant at the German Ski 
Instructors Association (DSLV). After successfully passing 
my final examination in January ´18, the DSLV took me on 
as an employee. In the future I will not only work for the 
German Ski Instructors Association, I will also look after 

the new office of the International Ski Instructors Association. From September ´18 I will study 
sports-, culture- and eventmanagement at the University in Kufstein in addition to my professional 
activities. I am looking forward to meet many of you at the ISIA Congress 2018. 
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New General Secretary 
The presidium nominated Peter Hennekes as the new  
ISIA General Secretary at the end of January 2018. He is 
succeeding Hugo Reider, who is giving up this task after 
many years and with great honours.  
Peter Hennekes is still working for the German Ski 
Instructors Association as Managing Director and has great 
experience, especially in the international context.  
"I am very honored, that the ISIA presidium has given me 
this responsible task and look forward to create the future 

of ISIA with my ideas, suggestions and expectations. Let's develop ISIA together, communicate 
transparently and honestly and let´s work together, to reach our global goals. This can be done only 
together and with mutual respect and trust", describes Peter Hennekes his vision as the new General 
Secretary . 
 
 
Order ISIA Pins 

Due to the existing inquiries, we have already requested the 
large and small pins from our distributor. As soon as we 
have information about the costs, we will inform you and 
ask for your order. 
 
 
 

 
 
Invitation to the ISIA Congress 2018 
 
The invitation to the ISIA Congress 2018 from 17. - 21. June 2018 in Garmisch-Partenkirchen as well 
as the invitation to the General Assembly on 19.06.2018 will be sent on 18.05.2018 via mail. The 
registration deadline for the ISIA Congress 2018 is 31.05.2018. 
 
 
Kind regards 

  
Dr. Vittorio Caffi Dr. Valentin Kiedaisch 
President Vice-President Europe 
 


